
Oscar Chacon Named President of SFA
California Chapter – LA Satellite

Oscar continues to drive innovation and mentorship

across the space community.

LOS ANGELES, CA, UNITED STATES,

August 8, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ --

The Space Force Association (SFA) is

proud to announce Oscar Chacon as

President of the California Chapter’s

Los Angeles Satellite. A veteran space

operator and accomplished industry

leader, Oscar brings a proven track

record of innovation and mentorship

to one of SFA’s most active regional

chapters.

From 2018 to 2024, Oscar served with

distinction in the United States Space

Force. While stationed at Los Angeles

Air Force Base, he led Section 31, the

Space Force’s first organic software

factory, delivering mission-ready

applications supporting operations at

the Combined Space Operations

Center and the National Space Defense

Center. He also played key roles in

Enterprise Ground Services, Kobayashi

Maru, and the Space Defense

Branch—advancing software

modernization efforts for space

operators.

Currently, Oscar serves as the Space

Force & Classified Air Force Business Development Executive at CACI, where he develops

strategies to support the Department of the Air Force’s enterprise IT and digital mission needs.

As a leader within the SFA California Chapter, Oscar helped stand up the Los Angeles Satellite

and co-led its successful Speed-Mentoring initiative, which connected over 100 junior Guardians

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://ussfa.org/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sfa-la


with senior leaders across the military and industry.

“Oscar’s leadership, from operational innovation in uniform to his continued service in industry

and SFA, reflects the spirit of our mission—Advocate. Educate. Innovate.,” said Jack Smith, Vice

President of Chapter Operations at the Space Force Association. “We’re fortunate to have his

vision and dedication helping shape the future of our community.”

For more information about the Space Force Association and its chapters, visit www.ussfa.org.
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